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The Regular meeting of the Canandaigua City School District Board of Education was held on Thursday, March 
13, 2014 at 6:02 p.m. in the Canandaigua City School District Operations Center, President Grimm presiding. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Jeanie Grimm, Joe Delforte, Jeannie Kesel, John Polimeni, Michelle 

Raeman, Tom Reho, Beth Thomas 
 

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT Bill Patrowicz (excused), Michelle Pedzich (excused), 

LEADERSHIP TEAM PRESENT: Lynne Erdle, Mark Lavner, Carleen Pierce, Julie Winston  
 

ADMINISTRATORS PRESENT: 
 

Maaike Burr, John LaFave, Kevin McNamara, Brian Nolan, Jim 
Simmons, Andy Thomas 
 

OTHERS PRESENT: Douglas Alling, Roberta Bittel, Mike Brennan, Alex Brion, Karen Brion, 
Dave Carro, Mona Carro, Caroline Chapman, Arlene DeVinney, Kristi 
Doody,  Gretchen Fisher, Loren Herod,  Rob Hovey, Jeffery Gelinas, 
Leslie Mast, Paul Ojeda, Jeffery Ouimette, Laura Ouimette, Matt 
Rodgers, Lori Sanders, Erin Schlegel, Steve Schlegel, Kevin Wall, Roy 
Weymouth, Renee Williams 

Meeting Called to Order 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Middle School Auditorium by President Grimm. 
 

Executive Session 
 
Upon a motion made by Mrs. Kesel, seconded Mrs. Raeman, with all present voting yes, 
the Board of Education approved calling an Executive Session at 6:00 p.m. for the 
purposes of discussing three employment histories of a particular employee(s) and matters 
leading to the appointment, employment, promotion, demotion or removal of a particular 
person or employees. 
 

APPROVED: 
EXECUTIVE 
SESSION 

The Board took a break from 6:56 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting Reconvened & Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Mrs. Grimm reconvened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. and asked everyone to stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 
President’s Comments 
 
Mrs. Grimm shared a letter received by Superintendent Erdle from Senator Michael Nozzolio regarding the many 
challenges our District, like many, local schools face.  The letter states his top priority is the elimination of the Gap 
Elimination Adjustment (GEA).  
 
Policy Committee             (BOARD ACTION 
 
On behalf of the Policy Committee, with no second required, Mrs. Thomas moved the below policies be accepted 
for a Second Reading: 

- Second Readings 
 Policy # 7210.5 Independent Educational Evaluations 
 Policy # 7541.5 Homebound Instruction 
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Superintendent’s Overview 
 
Mr. Jim Simmons, Athletic Director, recognized the following athletic teams for their accomplishments this year: 
 

 Indoor Track 
 Alpine Skiing 
 Wrestling 
 All County Basketball 

Boys Swimming 
 
Extra-Curricular and Co-Curricular Program 
 
Middle School Highlight 
 
Ms. Caroline Chapman and Mr. Kevin Wall, Administrative Interns, presented the Middle School highlights. 
 
Academy Highlight 
 
Mrs. Lynne Erdle presented the Academy highlights. 
 
Athletic Program 
 
Mr. Jim Simmons presented the Athletic highlights. 
 
Adjournment 

 
Upon a motion made by Mrs. Thomas, seconded by Mrs. Raeman, with all present voting 
yes, the Board of Education approved the adjournment of the Regular meeting at 7:44 p.m.  
The next Regular meeting will be on March 27, 2014 at the Middle School Auditorium at 6:30 
p.m. 

APPROVED: 
ADJOURNMENT    

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Lynne Erdle 
District Clerk Pro Tem 
 
Small Group Discussion 
 
Those in attendance broke into a small group for budget discussion on the following questions: 
 
1. Based on what you have just heard and your knowledge of our school’s athletic and co-curricular and extra-

curricular opportunities for students what should we never consider eliminating or reducing? 
 

2. Based on what you have just heard and your knowledge of our school’s athletic and co-curricular and extra-
curricular opportunities for students what should we consider as an area of change/reduction/elimination? 

 
Upcoming Events 

- March 22 - Regional Spelling Contest 
- March 25 - Policy Committee Meeting 
- March 25 - EEF Committee Meeting 
- March 25 - Middle School Concert 
- March 26 - Informational Meeting - Parents of Incoming Kindergartners 
- March 26 - Academy Band Concert 
- March 27 - Regular Board Meeting 


